
 

 

Sanctuary Blessed Life: Rod of Iron Zoom Matching education changed to Jan. 15 
 
Dorit Smith 
December 5, 2021 
 

  

 

Dear Parents, Candidates and Advocates, 

The Zoom Matching education is changed from December 11th to Saturday 

January 15th, 2 pm EST - 4 pm EST, giving time for more people to sign up. 

Next Zoom online English speaking Matching workshop: 

Saturday, January 15th, 2 pm EST - 4 pm EST. 

• Parents, Candidates, and Advocates are welcome. 



 

 

 

 

• Send me, Dorit Smith (doritsmith7@ gmail,com) your email. 

• Include your candidate's Name, Age, and Generation (1st or 2nd). 

• Sign up for Zoom and I will invite you about 1/2 - 1 hour before the call. 

• I will give a talk based on a power point about the Matching and 

Blessing. 

• Afterwards, each family and candidate will introduce themselves and say 

why would they like to be matched. 

Make sure not to get the Covid-19 vaccination. It can cause 

miscarriage, sterility, and many other side effects (blood clots, 

neurological problems, and even death). 

May God Bless you and Guide you. 

Sincerely, 

Dorit Smith 

doritsmith7@ gmail,com 

  

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

 

 

  

 
 

 

 


